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Application for New Liquor License; Application: Homer Golf Course LLC;
Landowner of New Premises: Scott Woodland; Parcel #: 172-320-08;
Property Description: T 5S R 12W SEC 32 SEWARD MERIDIAN HM 0750022
SCHROER SUB TRACT 2; Location: 57172 East End Rd, Homer Area

As requested, the Planning Department has reviewed the above application for a new
liquor license that will be operated from 57172 East End Rd, Homer, AK, to determine if
there are any churches or schools within 500 feet (KPB 7.10.020).

A radius search identified no churches or schools within 500-feet of KPB Parcel
#172-320-08, 57172 East End Rd, Homer, AK.

There is one driveway from the proposed premises to East End Road, which is a State of
Alaska maintained road, with sufficient ingress and egress for the purposes of KPB
7.10.020(A)(2)(a).

The property complies with all the requirements of KPB 7.10.020(A)(2)(a-e).

Please see the attached Planning Review map for reference.






